

February 6, 2013

Thomas Kuranda Kuranda Mortgage Co. 617 W. Lancaster Avenue Strafford, PA 19087

Dear Thomas:

On behalf of the Freedom Valley YMCA and those we serve, I would like to extend a thank you for your generous gift of \$2000. Your commitment to helping those in our community with the greatest need is sincerely appreciated.

Each year, the Freedom Valley YMCA continues to advance its mission through youth development, healthy living and social responsibility. The Y Cares Campaign has made a life-changing impact on those who have benefited from the generosity of others.

For example, last year more than 30 women from our servicing area, battling breast cancer, were provided a seven-week free program to help them integrate healthy living back into their lifestyle. Having just completed treatments or undergone surgery, these women were provided personal training and given the tools necessary to regain strength and confidence after battling cancer.

We also had the privilege of providing assistance to young families seeking child care while the parents worked towards supporting their families and becoming productive members of society. More than 600 children throughout our Early Learning Centers and our before and after school care, received some level of financial assistance.

The goal of the Freedom Valley YMCA is to keep our doors open to everyone. We will never turn anyone away for an inability to pay. The need in our community remains high, but we will strive towards lessening the burdens of many by uniting with thousands to have a positive impact and strengthen our communities.

Thank you again for being one of many to support the mission of our organization. You have made a difference and for this we are grateful. Thank you! Thinking of you and confinuing prayers Joe Packson.

For the Y and those we serve,

Allison B. Stinger

Director of Financial Development

For tax purposes, please note no goods or services were given in exchange for this generous philanthropic gift.